TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

Exchange of experience between institutions

At the initiative of the rector of the institute, U.P. Umurzakov faculty of the Department of Pedagogy,
Psychology and Teaching Methodology February 20, 2020 studied the experience of the Department of
Information Technology and Professional Education of Al-Khorezmi Tashkent University of Information
Technology and the Department of Power Engineering and Training of Tashkent State Technical University.

During the meeting, they exchanged experience with the head of the department of information
technology and vocational education at TUIT Business Tulkin Erkinovich and the leading teachers
Sh.Pozilova and D. Safaeva, as well as with the head of the department of energy engineering and
vocational training Khakimov Dzhamshid Uktamovich and leading teachers Professor B. Tulaev and Sh.
Bekmurodov. They shared their work, achievements and plans for the future.

]

The head of the press service of the institute R. Dzhumaniyazov.




